
 

 

   1st October 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Y1 Sanderstead Recreation Trip – Monday 13th October  
 
 
As part of our Thematic curriculum, we will be visiting Sanderstead Recreation on Monday 
13th October.  This is a visit local to the school and we will therefore walk the short distance. 
 
On the way to the park, the children will be identifying some of the features of Sanderstead, 
for example, the shops, Waitrose and the school.  This will then be discussed in their 
Thematic lessons when they return to school.  The children will also draw a map of the route 
they took to Sanderstead Recreation.  During the trip, there will be an opportunity for the 
children to go on the apparatus in the park. 
 
After lunch, we will be leaving school at 1.15pm and we will return by home time.  
 
The children will be able to wear their PE kit on this day.  Please ensure your child brings a 
waterproof coat in case of rain.    
 
We would be grateful for offers of help from parents who would be able to accompany us on 
this trip.  If you are available, please indicate this on the google form.  
 
Please use the link below to the google permission form to give permission for your child to 
take part. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 1 Team 
 
https://forms.gle/yNsCvYw2JmUd9UD78 
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